
STANWAY VILLAGE HALL IS BEING USED AS A POLLING STATION
ON THURSDAY 6TH MAY 2021

 
COLCHESTER BOROUGH COUNCIL ARE WORKING TO ENSURE ALL

POLLING STATIONS ARE COVID SAFE FOR THE ELECTIONS ON
6TH MAY 2021.  AS AN EXTRA PRECAUTIONARY MEASURE, YOU
MAY WANT TO CONVENIENCE OF A POSTAL VOTE.  PLEASE HERE

ON THE FOLLOWING LINK FOR MORE INFORMATION
HTTPS://WWW.GOV.UK/GOVERNMENT/PUBLICATIONS/APPLY-

FOR-A-POSTAL-VOTE
 

APPLICATIONS MUST BE RECEIVED BY 5PM ON TUESDAY 20TH
APRIL.   COMPLETED APPLICATIONS CAN BE SUBMITTED EITHER

AS A SCANNED COPY EMAILED TO
ELECTIONS@COLCHESTER.GOV.UK OR VIA POST TO ELECTORAL
SERVICES, ROWAN HOUSE, SHEEPEN ROAD, COLCHESTER CO3
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